NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON ADOPTION
OF OLD WEST END DESIGN GUIDELINES

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE
DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL ON TUESDAY, DECEMBER
16,2014,AT 7:00 P.M. IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS
LOCATED ON THE FOURTH FLOOR OF CITY HALL, 427
PATTON STREET.

The public is hereby notified that a public hearing will be held
on the following:

Adoption of the Old West End Design Guidelines. These
guidelines are to be used by the Commission of Architectural
Review and citizens to determine what is appropriate to be
used on the exterior of properties within the HP-O Historic
Protection Overlay District which encompasses the Old West
End District.

Copies of the proposed guidelines may be seen in the
Department of Community Development, 2nd floor of City
Hall and at http://www.danville-va.gov/DocumentCenter/
Home/View/12802

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk




